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December 11, 2020

Ms. Christine Long
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Via e-mail

Dear Ms. Long:

Re: EB-2020-0297 – OPG Stakeholder Conference Attendance

The Quinte Manufacturers Association (“QMA”) applies to be a registered participant in the Pre-Application
Stakeholder Conference concerning the up-coming Ontario Power Generation Inc. 2022-2026 Payment Amounts
Application.

The QMA will be represented at the Conference by Michael McLeod who may be reached directly by e-mail at
mdmcl@kos.net or by phone at 613-847-5563. The QMA will not be applying for a cost award for participating in
the Conference.

If you require further information please contact Mr. McLeod.

Sincerely,
Sincerely,

Scott Roodvoets
Steering Committee Chair
Quinte Manufacturers Association

c/o Domtech Inc.
40 Davis Street East
Trenton, ON K8V 6S4
(613) 394-4884 x121
sroodvoets@domtech.net


